[bookmark: _GoBack]Summary of Draft Minutes, Cawood Parish Council Meeting
 July 18th 2019 

In attendance was an officer from Selby District Council to discuss the results of a Housing Needs Survey undertaken earlier this year, the results of which will be published shortly.

It was resolved the Parish Council act as facilitator on behalf of the consortium for grants money being paid towards the running of the Saturday evening, Sunday bus service for the guarantee period.

The newly formed Guardians of the Garth & Gill Green initiative has already resulted in some enthusiastic input from the former Y6 pupils, including painting the footbridge and vegetation clearance. The Parish Council sent the leavers a certificate acknowledging all their hard work. More information and is on our website on the featured  gallery page.
The Parish Council is working on fulfilling the statutory requirement for governance policies and Cllr. Cowling is undertaking the newly formed role of Internal Control.

Extraordinary Meeting July 22nd 2019

The Parish Council resolved to create new contracts complying with National Local Council Association agreed terms and conditions to offer the Clerk and Handyman. A Staffing Committee comprising Cllrs. Cowling, Hepworth and Wharmby has been appointed. All policies necessary to the contracts will be established.
